
CANAL PARK HEALTH AND
SAFETY GUIDELINES

The safety of our guests and employees is the highest priority for the 

Akron RubberDucks at Canal Park. In coordination with government and 

health officials the following procedures must be observed during all 

events at Canal Park:

•  Face Coverings must be worn at all times EXCEPT   
  while in  your assigned seat.

•  Seating is all ASSIGNED by using a staggered      
  seating plan which follows social distancing      
  guidelines.

•  Food and beverage may be consumed ONLY while in  
  your assigned seat.

•  Cash is NOT accepted for any purchases. Credit    
  cards are  accepted at all points of sale.

•  No outside food and beverage permitted inside
  the ballpark.

•  Guests are asked to apply hand sanitizer prior
  to entry.


